
      
      

 

   
 

 
December 22, 2017 
 

 

Attention: Mr. Mark Detterman 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250, Alameda, CA  94502 

Reference: Request for Extension 
Former Chevron-branded Service Station 90517, 3900 Piedmont Avenue, Oakland, CA 
(Case #: RO0000138) 

Dear Mr. Detterman, 

On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (CEMC), Stantec Consulting 
Services Inc. (Stantec) respectfully requests an extension to prepare the Data Gap Work Plan and 
upload XYZ survey data to Geotracker for the former Chevron-branded service station 90517, 
which was located at 3900 Piedmont Avenue, Oakland, Alameda County, California (the Site).  
 
In a letter dated October 10, 2017, Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
(ACDEH) requested preparation of a Data Gap Work Plan (Work Plan). The ACDEH letter was 
prepared in response to the Site Assessment Report and Request for Closure submitted on August 
11, 2017. 
 
The ACDEH letter directed that the Data Gap Work Plan be submitted by December 22, 2017. As 
State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB) staff are directed to automatically review an 
underground storage tank (UST) case closure denial within 6 months of the date of the denial by 
the Local Oversight Program (i.e., ACDEH), CEMC respectfully requests that the due date for the 
Data Gap Work Plan be extended to 60 days after receipt of a determination from SWRCB. 
 
Stantec is in the process of contracting to obtain survey data for the site and is expected to be 
able to upload the XYZ data by February 16, 2018. 
 
Regards, 
 
Stantec Consulting Services Inc. 

 
 
Eva Hey       
Project Manager      
Phone: (925) 296-2101      
Eva.Hey@stantec.com      
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